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Assumption of Mary Into Heaven,  
Body & Soul 

 

Since the Solemnity of the Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary falls on a Sat. this year (and 
due to COVID-19 precautions), the Holy Day of 
Obligation is abrogated (officially revoked). There-
fore, we will only have a 9:00 AM Mass scheduled. 

Oremus Classes, that were halted in March with 
Covid, will resume on Sunday Aug. 16th at 9:15 AM. 
Contact Caitlin Becker 269-9398 for more info. 

14th Annual  
Putt-4-A-Purpose 
Golf Tournament 
Mon., Aug. 3  
In Fargo 

33 Teams Participated 
Tournament Champs 
from Napoleon 

Jamison Fettig, Clarence 
Moch, Woody Becker, & 

David Becker  
(-14 under par) 

St. Philip Neri Teams 
from the parish 

Team 2: Chad Weigel, 
Brett Gross, Clark Haas, 
Brady Fettig (-9 under) 
Teams 3: Fr. Pfeifer,   
Darcy Piatz, Gerald Johs, 
Than Young (-7 under) 

3 Teams of Napoleon Golfers  

Special Thanks to our  
Team Sponsors 

¶ Napoleon Livestock Auction 
¶ Clem Gross Construction 
¶ Imperial Lanes 

Tournament Champs 

RCIA - Part of Being a Joyful Missionary in the Catholic Church! 
¶ Has someone asked you about your faith, inquired 
about being baptized, or completing their Sacraments, or 
was baptized in another faith but would like to learn more 
about the Catholic Church? Do you know someone who 
has an interest in becoming a Catholic? 

The decision to become a member of the Catholic faith is often fostered by invitation 
by a member of our faith community. This means you! By our Baptism we are all called 
into missionary discipleship, and therefore, are in a key position to invite others into 
our faith journey. This is how we ñUnleash the Gospelò! 
The process known as the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) is a process of 
prayer, learning, and joining with others who feel the Spirit of God nudging them to the 
Catholic Faith. Within the RCIA process are those adults who have never been bap-
tized those who have been baptized in another faith, or Baptized Catholic but have not 
completed their initiation (have not celebrated First Eucharist or Confirmation). 
The process of joining the Church is not as simple as filling out a ñmembership appli-
cationò. It starts with someone inviting an interested person to attend an RCIA session.  

Will you be that someone to extend an invitation? Will you be a joyful Missionary for Jesus? If 
you are interested in any aspect of the RCIA process, or would like more information, please 

contact Fr. Pfeifer.  RCIA classes  will  begin Thurs., Sept. 10th at 7 PM in the social hall.   

Dear Parents of our CCD & Life Teen Programs, 
We know that this is a stressful time of year normally 
and under our current pandemic, life is even more 
stressful. Please know that we will be doing everything 
possible to not only keep your children physically safe, 
but also emotionally and spiritually safe. 
We are starting to meet to go over our CCD Program 
for our upcoming academic year. We are following the 
directives from the Diocese of Fargo, the ND K-12 
Smart Restart, and the CDC. We will continue to up-
date this plan as more information becomes known. 
We are excited to get back to the classroom and help-
ing you as parents grow faithful learners for life.  
We know that these are challenging times, but we also 
know that children are amazingly resilient. We pray 
that we can all stay positive and make the best of this 
challenging time. Stay tune for updates in weeks ahead.
  CCD Classes will beginé 
K to 6th grade - Sun., Sept. 13; 9:15 am - 10:15 am 
7th to 12th grade - Wed., Sept. 9th; 7 pm - 8:30 pm 

Enrollment in the 
Brown Scapular 
Pope St. John Paul II 
always wore the  
scapular, ever since 
a young age.  He 
was wearing it when 
he was shot four  
times. It is known 

that right before undergoing surgery, 
he personally told the doctors not to 
remove his scapular. 
The Scapular Promise from Our 
Blessed Mother to St. Simon Stock is, 
"Take this scapular. Whosoever dies 
wearing it shall not suffer eternal fire. 
It shall be a sign of salvation, a protec-
tion in danger and pledge of peace." A 
central belief about the Brown Scapu-
lar is its signification of the wearer's 
consecration to Mary. 
Any family or individual who would 
like to be enrolled in the brown scapu-
lar, please contact Fr. Pfeifer. 



Mon., Aug 10 (confession: 6:15pm - 6:50pm) 

7:00 PM  À Pius & +Katherine Kuhn by The Kuhn 

Family  
 

Tues., Aug 11 (confession: 6:15pm - 6:50pm) 

7:00 PM À Gerry Hilzendeger by Richard & Bet-

ty Kuntz           
 

Wed., Aug 12 (confession: 7:15am - 7:50am) 

8:00 AM À Barbara Gross by Margaret Fettig & 

Family   
 

Thurs., Aug 13 (confession: 7:15am - 7:50am) 

8:00 AM À Betty Sperle by Napoleon Public 

School Staff                    
 

Fri., Aug 14 (confession: 7:15am - 7:50am) 

8:00 AM À Bert Schumacher by Mary Beth 

Schumacher &  Family        
No Mass at Care Center until further notice  

Saturday, Aug. 15 (confession: 6:15pm-6:50pm)  

9:00 AM À Fr. Louden Flisk by St. Philip Neri  

7:00 PM À Eugene Horner by Irene Horner & 

Family  

Sunday, Aug. 16 (confession: 7:30am - 7:50am 
& 9:45am - 10:20am) 

8:00 AM À Our Living & Deceased Parishioners   

**10:30 AM À Janet Christmann by Deacon 

Gary & Jeanne Schumacher  

Life is fragile,  

live it with prayer  
None of us can see into the future. We make plans 

and chart a course for our lives and in a moment, it 
all can change. A romance, a transfer, a winning lot-
tery ticket, an accident, a virus, an unwelcome diag-

nosis. How do we survive, and thrive, when life 
throws us for a loop? 
I believe a strong relationship with God is the an-

swer. He can keep us grounded in reality and steady 

us when we are spinning out of control. We only 
need to let Him in. So talk to Him. Tell Him what is 

going on in your life. Thank Him for your blessings 
and confide in Him your problems. 
Our conversations with God donôt have to be formal 

or elaborate. He is available 24/7. Heôll never have 
other plans or something more important to do. God 
is waiting to share our excitement, be a shoulder to 

cry on, and is our rock to make it through another 
day. 
Joy shared is doubled; A burden shared is halved... 

Stewardship Moment - August 9th,  2020  
19th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

ñHe said, ñComeò. Peter got out of the boat 
and began to walk on the water toward Jesus.ò 

- Matthew 14:29 
When you hear Jesus calling, do you respond 
immediately & trust that He knows what Heôs 
doing? If so, you are walking on water! When 
we say ñyesò to Jesus, we feel his presence in 
our lives. We can feel the freedom it gives us! 
Listen how Jesus is calling you to live the ex-
traordinary life He has intended for you.   

Last Weekendôs Stewardship:   
Adults: $ 4314.00  
Children: $7.00 

 Sat. 7PM Sun. 8AM Sun. 10:30AM 

Sacristan Wendy Haegele  Doris Leier  Janet Dewald 

Rosary Rick Regner Mary Meyer Anita Fettig 

Lector Annette Schumacher 

Paul Haegele 
Tim Long 

Charlotte Brendel  
Angie Gerhardt 
Janae Weigel  

Usher Stephanie Holt 
Ron Kerzman 

Tom Gross        
Family 

Nick Breidenbach          
Family 

Gift Bearer ððððððððNone Needed Until Further Noticeððð 

Altar Server JT Fettig  
Mason Fettig 
Felicia Haas 

Jazlyn Weigel 
Brandi Weigel 
Jackson Piatz 

Yikealo Breidenbach 
Lauren Piatz 
Ava Bitz  

Congratulations to  
Jake & Jacey Baaken 

United in Holy Matrimony this   
Weekend on August 8, 2020.  

ñTherefore what God has joined together,  
no human being must separate.ò   

Upcoming Marriages - August 29, 2020 
Tyler Jonas & Kendra Weigel 

2020 July Altar Server of the Month 
 

Congratulations to Jada 
Schwartzenberger.  Jada 
won a gift card to Mabelôs 
Bakery.  Thank you for your 
service to Godôs altar.  
 

*Reminder to altar servers 
every time you serve a Mass 
during August, please add 
your name to the monthly 
drawing in the sacristy for 
the server of the month prize 
drawing.*  

Thank You  
For Offering 
Your Time,  
Talent, & 

Treasure to 
Our Parish! 

—————— 
 

Mass Duties for 
Aug. 15th and 

16th, 2020 

St. Philip Neri Corn Feed 
Sunday, August 30th - noon to 1pm 

Napoleon City Park 
Please, turn in your corn feed money with 
the stubs to be entered in to win one of ten 
prizes. Keep your tickets and use them to 
come through the line for fresh corn and 
burgers. Children 10 and under eat FREE 
and do not need to purchase a ticket.  Take 
out meals will be available for pickup. 
Please try to return the stubs and money as 
soon as possible.  All tickets need to be in 
by Sunday, August 23rd if you want to be 
included in the raffle for prizes. Tickets and 
money may be dropped off at the church 
office or placed in the Sunday collection 
baskets (please put them in a separate en-
velope labeled ñCorn Feedò).   

If you would like more tickets,  
just stop by the office. 

wƻǎŀǊȅΥ нл ƳƛƴǳǘŜǎ ōŜŦƻǊŜ ŜŀŎƘ aŀǎǎ 
[ƛǾŜ - {ǘǊŜŀƳŜŘ aŀǎǎΥ ƳŀǊƪŜŘ ōȅ όϝϝύ 

tǊŀȅŜǊ /ƘŀƛƴΥ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƻǊ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿ Ƙŀǎ 
ŀ ǎǇŜŎƛŀƭ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘΣ ƻǊ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘ ƻŦ ǇǊŀȅπ
ŜǊǎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ IŜƭŜƴ .Ǌŀǳƴ ŀǘ трп-ннмфΦ 

Gospel reflection questions 
Ý When do I falter in my relationship with God? 
Ý What has been the stormy boat in 
my life? Was Christ present? 

Ý How many times a day do I 
acknowledge the Lord in my 
midst? 

Confessions? YES!  Fr. Pfeifer continues to 
hear Confessions, before every Mass daily and 
on the weekend, in the St. Michaelôs Room in 
the Parish Center.  Come and experience the 
never-ending mercy of God! 

Corn Hole Tournament 
At the Corn Feed, we will 
be hosting the corn hole 
tournament. $20 per team. 
Registration ends at 
12:15pm to begin the tour-
nament at 12:30pm.  Pro-

ceeds to benefit Youth Activities! Do you have 
corn hole sets we can borrow?  We are looking 
for 5 sets on the day of the tournament. Please 
contact Bailey at 321-2980 if you have a set.  
 

  2019 champions:  Duane & Kendra Weigel  

**Fr. Pfeifer will be away Aug. 17 - 21**  

SAVE THE DATE! 

Young Adult Gathering 
ñPursuing Christian Charity Using the  
Boundaries We Have Been Givenò 

 

Fr. Peter Sharpe - Speaker 
Pastor of Steele, Medina, and Tappen 

 

Friday, Aug. 28th (***Note Date Change***)  
7:15 PMðSocial 
8:00 PMðSpeaker 

Location -  Jim & Jackie Bitz garage 
No daycare provided due to COVID 


